
 
 
 
 

 
March 7, 2019 
 
 
VIA E-FILING 
 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Re: Filing of General Services and 911 Services Tariffs – Consolidated Communications of 

Washington Company, LLC d/b/a Consolidated Communications 

 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 

On January 16, 2019, Consolidated Communications of Washington Company, LLC 
d/b/a Consolidated Communications (“CCWA”) filed to adopt tariffs WN U-3 and WN U-4 of 
Ellensburg Telephone Company d/b/a Consolidated Communications and tariffs WN U-5 and 
WN U-6 of YCOM Networks, Inc. d/b/a Consolidated Communications in Dockets 190032 
and 190033, respectively.  Additionally, in Docket 190077, CCWA was officially registered as 
a telecommunications service provider with the Utilities and Transportation Commission, 
effective March 1, 2019. 
 

Pursuant to WAC 480-80-133, this filing is to provide the new General Services and 
911 Services tariffs for CCWA which contain the information in the previously adopted tariffs.  
If you have any questions, you can contact me at (936) 788-7420 or 
kevin.kastor@consolidated.com. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kevin J. Kastor 
Director - Government Affairs 
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